
 

3 Leaves Service Unit Meeting  - January 10, 2017 

 

Welcome Three Leaves Super Troopers! 
Please sign in, check your troop folder, and grab a raffle ticket and cookie! 

 

AGENDA: 
Welcome New Leaders! – Kathy Malloy 

Father Daughter Dance 3/18 – BethAnn Hanson troop 11525 

Cookie Sale Update – Marsha Sussman and Lindsay Rochaix 

Internet and Social Media Safety Event 2/6  - Girl Scout Representatives from Troop 11523 

Girl Scout Fun Run 4/22 - Justine from Troop 15192 

Girl Scout Safety Day 2/25 – Alli Neal from Revved Up Kids  

Future Service Unit Events – Elizabeth Rokholm  

RAFFLE !!! 

 

Thank you for all you do for the Girl Scouts!   
I want to thank you for all you do for our SU and – most importantly – our girls.  Please contact me anytime 
with questions, comments, criticism, or suggestions: SUD@3leaves.org or 404-788-9199. 

 

 

FUTURE MEETINGS (in OGUMC parlor unless noted): 

Feb. 14 2017; March 14 2017; April 11 2017 in room 214; May 09, 2017 Thank-You dinner (TBA)                                                                                                                           

 

mailto:SUD@3leaves.org


 

 

SU VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

Service Unit Troop Organizer, Annual Fund Chair, Events Coordinator, Webmaster  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Social Media and Internet Safety Program – 02/06/2017  Troop 11523  6 – 7:30pm OGUMC 

Safety Day – 2/25/17 - Troop 29424 (various times) OGUMC Gym  

World Thinking Day – 03/05/2017 - Troop 15212 2pm – 5pm, St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 

Spring Father Daughter Dance 3/18 – Troop 11525 

Girl Scout Fun Run 4/22 – Troop 15192 

Mother - Daughter Tea 04/30/17, 4-6 pm at Briarlake Church– Troop 10594/13523 

2017 Spring Service Unit Bridging Ceremony – Troop 10728 

 

 

Your 3 Leaves Team: 
Kathy Malloy – SUD – info@3leaves.org OR SUD@3leaves.org 

Barbara Osmet – SU Registrar - registrar@3leaves.org 

Swaantje Sass – Treasurer – treasurer@3leaves.org 

Elizabeth Rokholm – Webmaster & Events Chair - events@3leaves.org OR webmaster@3leaves.org 

Veronica Barnes – Treats and Keeps Chair – fallproduct@3leaves.org 

Lindsay Rochaix and Marsha Sussman – SU Cookie co-chairs – cookies@3leaves.org                                                             
Heidi Blanck – SU Recognitions co-chairs - recognitions@3leaves.org 

Marsha Sussman – SU Training Facilitator - masussman@hotmail.com                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

Good luck with Cookie Sales!  See you in February for s’more Girl Scout Fun! 

Check www.3leaves.org for updates and more information 
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